
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Slots are now live. If you haven’t 

done so. please book a time slot 

with your class teacher 

Date: 04.04.25 Learning from Each Other, Achieving Together Issue no. 27 

SVPS Headlines 
Click on the link for all the latest Facebook News 

 Friday 11th April 

Reminder that school closes for the Easter Holidays at  

1:15pm. Please collect your child at 1:15pm 

  

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/p/Swindon-Village-Primary-School-100064167031989/?locale=en_GB


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
On Monday 31st March, we took part in an Indoor Athletics competition, with track and field 
events adapted for the indoors.  Every child had to take part in 2 events for track and 2 events for 
field. It was very well organised, and our athletics team did very well. Their determination, 
teamwork and encouragement was amazing.  Our overall team points put us into 3rd place 
receiving a bronze medal each. 
 
For some of our team it was the first time representing our school in a sports event and they 
certainly made a contribution. Well done to; Mia, Zofia, Amelia, Ivo, Lydia, Betsy, Rosie, Poppy, 
Ollie, Robert, Rafa, Kaelym, Chen, Ryan, George, Niamh, Evie, and Ethan.  Thank you so much to the 
parents who gave lifts.  
 

Mrs Brown 🙂 

    

I must say this team have had a great year playing for SVPS and have not lost any of their matches 
until the one mentioned here. They have super team spirit and attitude to playing and 
demonstrate all our sport values throughout. They should be very proud of themselves.  

Well done to: Ethan, Freddie, Kaelym, Isaac, Michel, Archie, Max, Cruz, and Henry. Thank you to 

parents for giving lifts and staying to support and Mr Bailey for refereeing. Mrs Brown 🙂 

 

Football News 

On Friday 29th March, our boys’ B Team took part in a 
B Team Football Tournament. They played really well, 
winning their 1st match 11-1; they lost their 2nd match 
2-1 and won their last match 2-1. 

There were some fantastic saves by Freddie in goal and 
Kaelym made some amazing tackles and even scored 
his first goal of the season. Unfortunately, one team 
won all their matches so won the tournament. 

 



 

 



 

 

 


